
DOE/NNSA FINDING OF NO SIGNIFICANT IMPACT FOR THE
HIGH EXPLOSIVE SCIENCE AND ENGINEERING FACILITY

The National Nuclear Security Administration (NNSA) Production Office (NPO) of the Department of Energy (DOE)/NNSA has issued a Finding of No Significant Impact (FONSI) for the Environmental Assessment (EA) for the High Explosive Science and Engineering Facility (HE S&E), DOE/EA-1993.  On February 23, 2018, DOE/NNSA approved the EA to design, construct, operate, and maintain a HE S&E facility to ensure that the Pantex Plant can provide a modernized capability-based infrastructure that supports NNSA’s future needs.
 
Requests for copies of the FONSI and EA should be mailed to: Environmental Assessment, Mr. Steven Wyatt, NPO Public Affairs Manager, U.S. Department of Energy/National Nuclear Security Administration (DOE/NNSA), P. O. Box 2050, Oak Ridge, Tennessee 37831.  Requests may also be made by telephone to Mr. Wyatt at (865) 576-9918 or by fax at (865) 576-1237 or by e-mail to: Steven.Wyatt@npo.doe.gov.
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